
 

Next Newsletter compiled by Louise Wood.  Newsletter: newsletter@stwinefridesneston.org.uk E-mail items for inclusion to the editor (newsletter email) by WEDNESDAY 7PM.   Website: webmanager@stwinefridesneston.org.uk Shrewsbury Diocese is a registered charity 234025 
Contact Details for Chaplains:  Countess of Chester – 01244 365000 Ext 4543   Arrowe Park/Clatterbridge – 0151 678 5111 Ext 2275 Before 5pm After 5pm Urgent Calls Only. 

Please ensure that your mobile phone is switched off.       We remind you that the use of cameras, video or sound recording equipment is strictly prohibited in Church during the liturgy. 

 

S t  W i n e f r i d e ’ s  R C  C h u r c h  

5 Burton Road, Little Neston, CH64 9RF 
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parishpriest@stwinefridesneston.org.uk 
 

Deacon Mike Topping  Tel: 0151 353 0253  

deaconmike@stwinefridesneston.org.uk 
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Jayne Shakespeare - parishoffice@stwinefridesneston.org.uk 
 

Parish Sister: Sr Laurice McMullan 
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Ordinary Time XX1V 15th September 2019 

14th Sept  

 

15th Sept 

 

SATURDAY 

 

 
24th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

6.30 pm Andrew Needham 

SUNDAY  
8.45 am 

10.45 am 

Parish family 

Anthony Hewitt 

16th Sept MONDAY  Ss Cornelius, Pope, and Cyprian 10.00 am Mass or service of Word and Eucharist 

17th Sept TUESDAY St Robert Bellarmine          Funeral Mass 12 Noon Mary Agnes Malone (Known as Wendy) 

18th Sept WEDNESDAY  10.00 am Mass or service of Word and Eucharist 

19th Sept THURSDAY St Januarius & St Theodore of Canterbury 10.00 am Mass or service of Word and Eucharist 

20th Sept FRIDAY 
Ss Andrew Kim Tae-gŏn, Paul Chŏng Ha-sang, 

and Companions 
10.00 am Paula Tunstall 

21th Sept SATURDAY St Matthew 10.00 am No mass 

21st Sept 

 

22nd Sept 

Next Weekend 

SATURDAY 

 

 

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

6.30 pm Carol Saunders 

SUNDAY  
8.45 am 

10.45 am 

Parish family 

Elizabeth & Marcella O’Byrne 

Weekdays: Adoration morning prayer from 9.00am; then Mass at 10.00am 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday 10.30am and 5.45-6.10pm 

  
14th/15th Sept 21st/22nd Sept 

6.30pm (Vigil) 8:45am  10:45am 6.30pm (Vigil) 8:45am  10:45am 

Readers – Readings K Ankers Clark family V Casey S Davies AM Millar J Tunstall 

Readers - Intercessions F Byrne T McGlynn M Unsworth M Green R Pisarek Joseph Family 

EMHC 
M Branch 

M Green 

M Davies 

R Pisarek 

D Pover 

K Holden 

J Tunstall 
T Topping 

D Davies 

F Byrne 

T McGlynn 

K Garrod 

K Holden 

J Tunstall 

A Cropper 
D Barber 

Counters K Garrod & R Howard A Williams and Wyn Penfold 

Cleaners J Larty & C Kirshen C Kay, S Allister, I Robinson 

REGULAR ACTIVITIES 

Mon:  SVP  in Presbytery; see newsletter for more information.  

2nd Thurs of month: SPUC 10.45 am in hall;  3rd Thur of month: CWL 7.30pm in hall  

Last Sunday’s Offering:  Thank you for your support! 

  

 
 

A statement from the trustees of Foodbank -  10th September 2019 

The risk of food poverty in a Brexit no-deal scenario. 

 

West Cheshire Foodbank helps people experiencing crisis food poverty caused by social and economic policies. However, we are a 

campaigning, as well as a helping, organisation.  We are part of a movement of people committed to a flourishing society, where the scandal 

of hunger alongside affluence is ended.  Our strategy is therefore to press for policy change rather than to perpetuate the need for 

foodbanks.  It is not our strategy to expand our operation should government policy create more need for our service.  A no-deal Brexit 

scenario could indeed cause hardship to many people, not least those who are already vulnerable.  However, as a Trussell Trust foodbank, 

we will hold government to account for its performance in creating food security.  A no-deal scenario is clearly a policy choice: one that 

politicians can therefore choose to avoid.   As a local charity working to relieve crisis food poverty, we will of course use our stock - almost 

all of which is publicly-donated - to help anyone in need.  However, we will not be making any specific appeal for additional food donations 

in response to concerns about the implications of a Brexit no-deal scenario. 

 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Little Church: The new rota is now available online and 
copies have been left in the sacristy.  Whilst the church hall is 

being decorated Little Church will be in the Presbytery over 

the next few weeks.  

Flower Arranging: A copy of the new rota is now available 

online.  

Cleaning: We currently require volunteers for Church 

cleaning. If you can help for an hour or so every 6 weeks, it 

would be very much appreciated.  Ideally 3 people each week 

would be fantastic, to allow for holidays and sickness and to 
make the task a little easier. If you would like to help, then 

please either e-mail or phone the parish office and leave your 

details. 

The week following Sunday 29th September is 

currently not covered if anyone can help. 

Hall:  Whilst the hall is being decorated there will not be any 

tea/coffee after Mass. 

Shoeboxes: Can you help with items for the Christmas 

Shoeboxes. Knitted hats, gloves, scarves, toys etc. Ribbons, 
slides, brushes, combs, socks, knickers, coloured pencils, 

sweets (in date) small cuddly toys. Toothbrush, toothpaste, 

soap, facecloth, toy cars.  NO MILITARY THEMED TOYS. 

There will be collection boxes in both porches for you 

to place items for the shoe box appeal from this 

weekend, 14th/15th September. 

Foodbank: Can you help with items for the Foodbank? e.g. 

Tinned fruit, meat, long life milk, cereals. tea, coffee as examples.  

Thank You. 

CWL:  Please note next week’s section meeting is 

cancelled due to the renovations taking place in the church 

hall.  A new date will follow when the hall is finished.   

A £10 deposit for CWL Christmas meal on 6th December is 

required by end of September.  This may be given to any 

committee member.  

Alter Servers:  The Archconfraternity of St Stephen, invites 

servers’, family and friends to the National Mass which will be 

held at Liverpool Metropolitan Cathedral on Saturday 21st 

September 2019 at 2pm. 

SVP:   Please note that Peter Stowe is the new contact for SVP and you can contact Peter on 
SVP@stwinefridesneston.org.uk. 

Just a reminder to everyone.  If you know of anyone in the parish who is feeling lonely or isolated or who otherwise 

might benefit from a visit and a chat, please contact any member of the SVP or let Fr Paul know.  Thank you. 

 
Fr John:   On behalf of the Mill Hill Mission, Fr John would like to thank you for your most generous donation and he 

will keep you all in his prayers. 
 

 

Those attending are to make their own transport 

arrangements and may wish to bring a packed lunch with 

them. It is intended that light refreshments will be served 

following the Mass. 

The Mass starts at 2pm.  Servers are asked to make their way 

to the cathedral in good time before the Mass and bring with 

them their Cassocks and Cottas or Albs.   Final numbers are 

needed next week by Mr Paul Briers. KHS at 

guildshop@yahoo.co.uk 

Home Mission Sunday:  Next weekend there will be a 

second collection.  The Home Mission Office is a national 

organisation that helps the local Church engage in the vital 

mission of Evangelisation. 

The Book of Life:  You will find the Book of Life in the Lady 

chapel.  Here we can remember our loved ones.  It is here we can 

ask Our Lady – “Queen of the Ocean Star” to pray for them and 

at the hour of our death. 

If you would like to add a name to this Book of life, please contact 

Jayne our Parish Secretary. 

OTHER EVENTS/INFORMATION 

Neston Singers:  Come and enjoy singing with your local 

ecumenical choir, singing helps to improve memory, breathing and 

posture. We meet on Monday evenings at 7.15pm at the URC 

Church, Neston, CH64 6UZ. Male and female singers are most 

welcome.  For information contact Jennifer Ricketts.  Tel: 0151 336 

3348. 

St Anselm’s College:  This Monday, 16th September is the Open 

Evening at the college.  It is aimed at pupils currently in years 4, 5 

and 6.  It is from 5.00 – 8.00 pm. 

The annual Anselmian Association Dinner will be held at the college 

on Friday 4th October.  Further details are on the college website, 

www.st-anselms.com.  

GDPR: The parish of St Winefride’s sometimes collects personal information about 

parishioners. All personal information is collected, processed and stored in 

accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations. This is retained only as 

necessary and used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for 

legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes. You can read our 

full privacy notice at www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice 

http://www.stwinefridesneston.org.uk/
mailto:SVP@stwinefridesneston.org.uk
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